
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

I am delighted to be able to write my first letter as the new Headteacher of 

Ravensbury Community School. I feel honoured and privileged to have been chosen 

to continue and build upon the success the school has already achieved under the 

leadership of Ms. Foord.   

 

Most of you know me very well as I have worked at Ravensbury for 30 years and I 

already have strong relationships with children, staff, parents and governors. Who 

would have thought it, that when I came through the door as a newly qualified 

teacher all those years ago that one day I would end up being the Headteacher? Yes 

I have visited other schools but none compare to Ravensbury, it really is a very 

special place full of talented and remarkable people.  

 

I believe Ravensbury should be a school at the heart of its community where 

diversity is celebrated and pupils are respectful. A place where all pupils feel safe to 

take risks, enjoy learning and work hard to excel. A place where they challenge 

themselves, learn from each other and create lasting memories. But most of all to 

create a school to be proud of! By working together we can ensure that all pupils 

enjoy their time at school, make excellent progress and leave with the necessary 

skills and attitudes to lead successful and fulfilling lives. 

 
Over the coming year, we will be working hard to develop more opportunities for 
parents to become more involved in their children’s learning. Please do not hesitate 
to get in touch if you have any queries, concerns or if there is anything I can do to 
help and support you with your child’s learning.  
 
Finally I would like to take this opportunity to thank all the parents for their kind 
wishes and positive comments, they have been greatly appreciated. I am looking 
forward to working closely with you in the future. 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs M Hughes 

Headteacher 

 


